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Arlington Public Schools seeking comments on draft Hazard Mitigation 
Plan 

 
ARLINGTON- Arlington Public Schools (APS) is hosting a public meeting on 
Tuesday, Feb. 7 at 6 p.m. at the APS district office, 315 N. French Ave. in 
Arlington, to receive comments on the district’s draft Hazard Mitigation Plan.  
 
The draft plan covers each of the major natural hazards that pose significant 
threats to the school district. The purpose of the plan is to proactively facilitate 
and support districtwide policies, practices and programs that make APS more 
disaster resistant and disaster resilient. 
 
If you are unable to attend this meeting, comments can also be submitted online 
at this link. Please submit online comments by Monday, Feb. 6. A copy of the 
plan can be found here or by going to the Administration-Facilities section on the 
district website (www.asd.wednet.edu).  
 
Please contact Brian Lewis at 360-618-6238 or blewis@asd.wednet.edu with 
questions about the public meeting.  
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